
Ashish Ranjan Jha <arj7192@gmail.com>

Your supporting information has been submitted to UKVI
1 message

FES Submissions <no-reply@mail.ukvcas.co.uk> 2023 
To: Mr Ashish Ranjan Jha <arj7192@gmail.com>

Dear Mr Ashish Ranjan Jha,

If you have received this message on behalf of the lead applicant,
please ensure they are informed immediately.

We are delighted to confirm that the supporting information for your visa
application for the following applicant(s) has been submitted to UKVI:

Mr Ashish Ranjan Jha

All updates about your application will come from UKVI directly and
NOT from UKVCAS. You can find details about UKVI’s timescales for
processing your application on the GOV.UK website.

UKVI will be in touch directly if they need any additional information
from you and to let you know their decision about your application.

UKVCAS is unable to provide any status updates about your
application so please do not call our Contact Centre as we are
unable to help.

Please note, your immigration status remains unaffected while your
application is being processed.

Kind regards

UKVCAS Customer Services

We will never send an email to ask you to provide payment details.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/visa-decision-waiting-times-applications-inside-the-uk


Please note this email address is not monitored – for further information
or queries please submit an enquiry via the Contact Us facility on the
UKVCAS website.
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